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Treasurer Erick Russell Announces $500 Million In  
Private Investment Portfolio Commitments at May  

Investment Advisory Council Meeting  
 

HARTFORD, CT – In Wednesday’s meeting of Connecticut’s Investment Advisory Council (IAC), 
State Treasurer Erick Russell announced four pension fund investment commitments totaling $500 
million.  

These investments were all in the state’s Private Investment portfolio. They included $200 million to K6 
Private Investors, LP; $150 million to JFL Equity Investors VI, LP; $100 million to One Rock Capital 
Partners IV, LP; and $50 million to One Rock Emerald Fund, LP.   

“As always, I appreciate the guidance provided by the IAC as we make these allocation decisions,” said 
Treasurer Russell. “These are sound additions to our Private Investment portfolio, and I believe they 
represent excellent potential for strong returns.”  

General investment consultant Meketa opened the meeting with an update on the capital market 
environment and a report on the Connecticut Retirement Plans and Trust Funds (CRPTF) quarterly 
performance.  

Also in Wednesday’s meeting, Principal Investment Officer Denise Stake presented Grain 
Communications Opportunity Fund IV, a Real Assets Fund opportunity for consideration. Mark Evans, 
Principal Investment Officer, along with Investment Officers Kan Zuo and Carmen Melaragno, 
presented Hg CT1 Co-Investment LP and Hg Titan 2, LP, Private Investment Fund and Private Credit 
Fund opportunities, as well as Dover Street XI LP and Secondary Overflow Fund V LP, Private 
Investment Fund opportunities.  

The IAC was also briefed on the Connecticut Freedom of Information Act and Corporate Governance 
activities, and they were provided with an overview of the CRPTF Watchlist process.  

“The Investment Advisory Council is a vital partner in our decision-making process as we plan for long-
term growth of the CRPTF,” said Treasurer Russell. “They devote considerable time and talent to 
serving on this committee. I’m grateful to all of them for the commitment they demonstrate each 
month.” 
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